
 

3rd COVID-19 Dose 
The Centers for Disease Control and 
Prevention is recommending that 
people who are immunocompromised 
get a third shot of either the                
Pfizer-BioNTech or Moderna vaccine. 

                                                                                    
The Health Department is currently making 
appointments for third (3rd) COVID-19 vaccine for 
persons who are Immunocompromised.  

• To see if you qualify please visit  www.cdc.gov 
 

We will begin scheduling 3rd dose appointments for 
the general public starting September 20, 2021.  

 
For more information including updates:    
Harnett County Health Department 
www.harnett.org/health  
 
Call 910-814-6582 to schedule an appointment.  
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